
 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

    

 
FOR:  Dr. Sc. Kresimir Luetic, Dr. Med.- The President of  Croatian Medical Chamber 
 
FROM:  Dr. Pleurat Sejdiu, Mr. Sci., - The President of  Kosovo Doctors Chamber 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of  support 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Sc. Kresimir Luetic, 

 

It was with great sadness that we received the news about the disastrous earthquake which 

struck Croatia and which caused injuries and significant damage. At this unfavorable time, 

when the whole world is facing the fight against the COVID-19, earthquakes like this 

aggravated the situation and make the fight against the virus even more difficult.  

On behalf  of  Kosovo Doctors Chamber, I express our most sincere support and solidarity to 

the people of  Croatia and your Chamber. Kosovo Doctors Chamber stands ready to assist 

you during these difficult days. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and the nation of  Croatia in this difficult time. 

 

In sympathy, 

Dr. Pleurat Sejdiu, Mr. Sci. 

President of  Kosovo Doctors’ Chamber 


